
Electronics Policy

Mobile Phones
Students arriving with mobile phones should be stored safely on their person and should not
be used without permission of the Mentor. If a Mobile phone is being misused, the Mentor
can request it to be handed in and returned at the end of the session.

Game Devices
Students should not bring Gameboys, PSPs or Nintendo DS devices to Stride session
unless it has been specifically requested for the purpose of the session.

Music players/MP3 players
Children are asked not to bring music players to the sessions as we can provide music
through our own speaker system.

Computers and Tablets
Students should not bring any type of computer to Stride sessions unless it has been
specifically requested for the purpose of the session.

Stride will not be responsible for lost, damaged or stolen items. We strongly urge children
not to bring objects of significant or irreplaceable value.
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